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Pikes Peak United Way Plans Gift Drop-off 
Colorado Springs, Colo. — All 226 families registered for the Pikes Peak United Way Adopt-A-Family 
program have been adopted. Donors will drop off wrapped gifts on Tuesday, Dec. 5 or Wednesday, 
Dec. 6 from 7:30 a.m. to 6 p.m.  
 
“We are grateful to the community for providing support for these families,” said Cindy Aubrey, 
CEO of United Way. “These donors are providing the only gifts many families will receive. It's a way 
to spread joy and love during the season.”  

 
WHAT 

Pikes Peak United Way Adopt-A-Family Gift Drop Off 
 

WHO 
Harrison School District 2 families, community members, and donors 

  
WHEN 

Tuesday, Dec. 5 or Wednesday, Dec. 6 from 7:30 a.m. to 6pm. 
  

WHERE 
Pikes Peak United Way Family Success Center,  
1520 Verde Drive, Colorado Springs, CO 80910 

 
 WHY 

 Donors are providing holiday gifts for 226 Harrison School District 2 students and their families.  
 

Note: Supercuts adopted 12 families, one for each of its locations. They will deliver their gifts on 
Dec. 6 at 4 p.m.  

 
### 

About Pikes Peak United Way: The mission of Pikes Peak United Way is to enhance youth success and 
family stability in the Pikes Peak region by leading and lifting the most vulnerable in our community with 
mentorship, life resources, and real job opportunities. Visit https://www.ppunitedway.org/ for more 
information. #LiveUnited 


